
AIA IS GOING 
GREEN

At AIA, we’re always looking for ways  
to improve and continue helping you  
live a healthier, longer, better life.

Part of this commitment is reducing our impact on 
the environment. One of the ways we’re doing this 
is by using less paper and communicating more 
with our customers via email.

So, if you provided us with  
your email address when  
you applied for cover, then  
moving forward, we’ll send  
your policy renewal  
notice and future  
communications 
about your cover  
via email.



If you’d like to add or update 
your preferred email address 
to receive your policy 
communications via email,  
please scan this QR code.  
Alternatively, you can contact 
our Customer Care Team on 
1800 333 613 or email us at  
infohub@aia.com. 

Communicating by email helps us become  
more environmentally friendly whilst ensuring 
that you’re informed of any updates or changes  
to your cover as quickly as possible.

Don’t worry, if you’d like to keep receiving your 
policy communications by post, just let us know 
via the contact details below.

We’re here to help
Contact our Customer Care Team on  
1800 333 613 between 8am to 6pm,  
Monday to Friday, excluding public holidays.

SUPPORTING  
HEALTHIER, LONGER,  

BETTER LIVES.


